
  

Pharmacy_Subscriberlist@DCA 

From: Board of Pharmacy <pharmacy.subscriberlist@DCA.CA.GOV> 
Sent: Friday, February 10, 2017 9:33 AM 
To: PHARM-GENERAL@DCALISTS.CA.GOV 
Cc: Pharmacy_Subscriberlist@DCA 
Subject: Recall notice - X-GEN PHARMACEUTICALS INC 

Ibuprofen Lysine Injection, 20 mg/2mL vial x 3, Lot Number PLND1613 (exp. 2/28/2018), NDC Number 
39822-1030-2 is beiong recalled to the user level with the knowledge of the US Food & Drug Administration. 
We request that you initiate your recall procedures for product you distributed to your customers. Please 
examine your stock immediately to determine if you have Ibuprofen Lysine Injection, 20 mg/2mL vial x 3, 
Lot Number PLND1613 (exp. 2/28/2018), NDC Number 39822-1030-2, on hand. If so, immediately 
discontinue dispensing and/or distributing it.  

Please immediately check your inventory, quarantine, discontinue distribution of the affected product, and 
contact your wholesaler for directions. 
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